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Barnes County Commission 
July 1, 2020 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in Special session via conference call on Wednesday, July 1, 2020 with 
Cindy Schwehr, Vicky Lovell, Bill Carlblom, and John Froelich present. Shawn Olauson was unable to attend. 
Chairman Carlblom called the meeting to order at 12:05 p.m. 
 

Site Authorization – Ashtabula Crossing 
Vicky Lovell moved to approve a Gaming Site Authorization from Hope Fire Department, Inc. for a site at Ashtabula 
Crossing; Cindy Schwehr seconded the motion. Motion carried upon roll-call vote, with all members voting “yes”.  
 
With no further business, John Froelich made a motion, seconded by Bill Carlblom, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 12:07 p.m. 
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Beth M Didier 
Barnes County Auditor 
 
 
 


